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Dear __________________________________,

Your Allergy appointment in scheduled for:

 _________________________________________________________________________________

Your allergy appointment will last from 1 to 2 hours and include consultation, physical examination, skin testing (if indicated), and recommendations.
There are several things you can do before your appointment to help us evaluate your allergic problems:

□ Plan to arrive 15 minutes prior to your appointment so we can properly register you. 
□ Bring photo identification and insurance information to any appointment. 
□ If you are self-pay patient, please be prepared to pay a deposit at the time of your visit.
□ Complete enclosed Allergy Questionnaire and bring to your appointment.
□ Read the enclosed information about medications that interfere with skin testing (Skin Testing Preparation).  Please call us if you have questions about your medications.
□ To avoid the needless duplication of laboratory procedures, please bring with you any records, labs, prior allergy tests or X-Rays.  Procedures and tests done at Menlo Medical Clinic and Stanford Hospital and Clinics will already be available to us.
□ Please check our website at stanfordhealthcare.org/menlo for directions to the clinic.  Our office is located on the 2nd floor.
□ Bring all medications with you.
□ Please refrain from using fragrances on the day of your appointment.  
We hope this information is useful in preparing for your visit and encourage you to call if you have any questions at (650) 498-6500.

Sincerely,

Jenna Nguyen, M.D.

Anna Postolova, M.D.
Louanne M. Tourangeau, M.D.

Hannah H. Walford, M.D.     

Pediatric & Adult

Allergy, Asthma & Immunology
1300 Crane Street

Suite 2 South

Menlo Park, CA 94025

